
 
Tewksbury Public School  

Integrated Preschool  
2020-2021 Free Preschool Screening 

 
If you have concerns about your child’s development and whether s/he is meeting 
developmental milestones, this is a great opportunity to receive some feedback. 
 
This year, due to COVID restrictions, we need to offer our screenings in an 
alternative format.   
 

1. Please click on this link ​Preschool Screening Form​ and fill out this 
developmental questionnaire.  Provide as much detail as you can to help us 
better understand your child and your concerns.  If you cannot access this form, 
please email Alexis Bosworth at ​abosworth@tewksbury.k12.ma.us​ and a form 
will be sent directly to you.  

2. Using the same link, attach a video clip of your child engaged in activities that 
highlight your concerns.  For example, if you are concerned about his/her 
speech, send us a clip of him/her speaking.  If you are concerned about fine 
motor development show us a clip of him/her coloring or stringing beads, etc. 
**You may want to have the video clip ready before filling out the form 

 
Our team will review submitted forms by the following dates:​ January 30, 2021 & 
March 30, 2021.  
 
Our team of special educators will review the video you supply and the questionnaire. 
After we review, you will be notified either by email or a telephone call what, if any, 
the next steps are.  ​This information is being submitted for screening purposes only. It is 
not considered an evaluation nor a request for evaluation. If after the screening team 
reviews the information and recommends an evaluation, the team will contact you.  

https://forms.gle/uUX11WRBBj3FnzmY9
mailto:abosworth@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

